

Holy Trinity Church, Longlevens

POLICY STATEMENT CONCERNING THE SAFEGUARDING OF CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE.

THE PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL HAS ACCEPTED THE POLICY STATEMENT AND GUIDELINES ISSUED BY THE DIOCESE OF GLOUCESTER CONCERNING THE SAFEGUARDING OF CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE.

AT ITS MEETING ON 17TH MARCH 2014 THE COUNCIL ORIGINALLY ADOPTED A POLICY IN LINE WITH THE DIOCESAN GUIDELINES AND THIS POLICY IS REVIEWED ANNUALLY.

THE POLICY DOCUMENT IS HELD IN THE PARISH OFFICE. IF YOU WISH TO SEE THE DOCUMENT, OR TO OBTAIN A COPY, PLEASE CALL AT THE OFFICE DURING OPENING HOURS, OR TELEPHONE 01452 307871, OR SPEAK TO ANY OF THE PEOPLE NAMED BELOW:

VICAR: THE REV'D RACHEL FORREST (01452 523471)

SAFEGUARDING OFFICER: MS CAROL HARDY (01452 307871)

CHURCHWARDEN: MR STEVEN PEACHEY (01452 525976)

CHURCHWARDEN: MR ALAN WATSON (01452 558476)

Reviewed APRIL 2022.